
        BUSFEST IS ALIVE in Whittlesey 

 
 
We at More Muzic Radio were 
disappointed to learn about the 
cancellation of the beloved 
Whittlesey Bus Festival this year. 

However, we're thrilled to 
announce some exciting news! In 
line with our "Community Promise," 
More Muzic Radio is proud to be a 
part of bringing back the festival as 
the Fenland Busfest in 2025! 

A dedicated team has been 
formed, combining experienced 
members from the original team 
with fresh faces and new ideas. 
This ensures the festival's legacy 
continues for years to come. 

Following a productive meeting 
brimming with promising ideas, 
we're happy to announce the 
Fenland Busfest will take place on 
Sunday, June 8th, 2025. 

The Busfest is a fantastic event 
that attracts visitors to Whittlesey, 
boosting our local businesses like 
shops and pubs. 

Stay tuned for the launch of a 
brand-new website! We'll be 
sharing regular updates about the 
festival, including exciting new 
additions planned for 2025. 

 
 
We can't wait to celebrate the Fenland Busfest with you next year! 

Sincerely, 

The Team at More Muzic Radio 

 


